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2-D.          Oppose Monisha  Parker Dear Board of Supervisors,

I am writing to bring to your attention the need for the Los Angeles County 
Development Authority to strengthen and reduce the cost of Furniture and 
Appliance with Installation Services Contracts. 

It has come to our attention that the current contracts in place do not 
effectively meet the needs of our agency and are not cost-effective. The 
quality of furniture and appliances provided under these contracts is subpar, 
leading to frequent replacements and repairs which incur additional costs. 

We believe that by strengthening the contracts and negotiating better terms 
with vendors, we can not only improve the quality of the products provided 
but also reduce costs in the long run. This will ultimately benefit the agency 
and the clients we serve.

I urge the Board of Supervisors to take action on this matter and work 
towards amending the current contracts to ensure they meet the needs of the 
Los Angeles County Development Authority. Your support in this endeavor is 
greatly appreciated.

Thank you for your attention to this important issue.

Sincerely,

Monisha Parker
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